
 

Date: 20/09/17 

 

Mr & Mrs D & L Dance 

PO Box 82  

Ballan  VIC  3342 

 

 

Dear Darren & Liz, 

 

Re: “Siren (Pressing Matters)” 

 

Siren (Pressing Matters) was examined at Forest Lodge Racing stable on Wednesday the 20
th
 of September 2017 

following a successful race win at Geelong racecourse on the 17
th
 of September 2017.  Upon examination, Siren 

was found to be sound at trot.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Dr Andrew R.E. Cust,  BSc, BVSc. (Hons), MVSc. 
AVA# 9861; VRBV# 4101 

 


